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Fact Sheet 
 
Founded: 1983 
 
Firm Profile: ScottMadden is the management consulting firm that does what it takes to get it 
done right. Our practice areas include Energy, Clean Tech & Sustainability, and Corporate & 
Shared Services. We deliver a broad array of consulting services ranging from strategic 
planning through implementation across many industries, business units, and functions. 
 
Clients Served: ScottMadden serves large corporations—particularly those in energy, 
entertainment, pharmaceuticals/healthcare, manufacturing, and high tech/communications. 
Within energy, the firm has served more than 300 organizations, including 20 of the top 20 
utilities. Our Corporate & Shared Services practice has completed more than 1,100 projects 
since the early 90s, including hundreds of large, multi-year implementations. The firm 
specializes in providing a wide range of general management consulting services to the energy 
industry and optimizing corporate and shared services across multiple industries. Our client 
retention rate is a source of pride—our very first client is still with us today, 30 years later. 
 
Offices: ScottMadden is headquartered in Raleigh, N.C., but also has an office in Atlanta, GA. 
While the majority of our clients are headquartered in North America, many clients have global 
operations. To that end, ScottMadden supports projects coast to coast in North America, but 
also works on projects all over the world, from Europe to Asia to South America.  
 
Executive Team: ScottMadden is led by Brad Kitchens, who is supported by a team of 
partners leading the firm’s three practice areas. Stuart Pearman serves as the energy practice 
leader; Chris Vlahoplus serves as the clean tech & sustainability practice leader; and Scott 
Manning serves as the corporate & shared services practice leader.  
 
Firm Philosophy: There is a difference between getting it done and getting it done right. 
ScottMadden is the management consulting firm that invests in our clients’ businesses by 
listening to their challenges and applying our in-depth expertise and our personalized 
approach. We deliver more than solutions—our smart teams set businesses up to succeed for 
the long term. 
 
For more information or to arrange an interview: Contact Mary Tew at 919-714-7628 or e-
e-mail marytew@scottmadden.com. 
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